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Stoddard Acres Short Plat Public Comment Notice FREMONT COUNTY

NOTICE REQUESTING PUBLIC COMMENT

Alan Seeley proposes to develop a 4-lot subdivision on approximately 39 acres. The property is 
located at approximately 3028 E 800 N, Chester, ID and is currently used for agricultural 
purposes.

Before approving this proposal, the Fremont County Planning and Building Administrator will 
review public comment (this is not a public hearing, review of comments only) on this proposal 
at or about 10:00 AM, Monday, July 17th, 2023, at the Fremont County Planning and Building 
offices in St. Anthony, Idaho, located at 125 N. Bridge Street.

A full copy of the application is available for public review at the Fremont County Planning and 
Building office, located at 125 North Bridge Street, St. Anthony, Idaho, and open from 8 AM to 5
PM Monday through Friday. As required by law, property owners with 1,000 feet of the subject 
property are notified of this proposal and invited to comment. Public comment is encouraged.

Comments must address the merits of the proposal as measured by its compliance or lack of 
compliance with the Fremont County Development Code 2011 Edition, available at the Fremont
County Planning and Building office or online in the Planning and Building Department section 
of www.co.fremont.id.us

Written comments will be accepted and considered if received in the Fremont County Planning 
and Building Office, 125 North Bridge Street, St. Anthony, ID 83445, no later than 5:00 PM, 
Friday, July 14th, 2023. Comments may also be submitted by email to P&B@co.fremont.id.us
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